From: owner-ndsu-sbare@listserv.nodak.edu on behalf of 00000f991a64ec7b-dmarc-request@LISTSERV.NODAK.EDU
To: ndsu.sbare@ndsu.edu

Subject: NDSU Horticulture
Date: Wednesday, October 27, 2021 11:01:40 AM

Please find a letter and a page of signatures in support of replacing the laboratory and
greenhouse space for all current horticulture researchers.

Thank you for your attention.

Lisa Schmidt
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Lisa Schmidt
6024 Pine Ave
Bismarck, ND 58503

October 27, 2021

SBARE

NDSU Dept. 7520

P.O. Box 6050

Fargo, ND 58108-6050

Dear SBARE members:

I am writing on behalf of the Central North Dakota Daylily Society (CNDDS). we are gardeners
that love to grow daylilies. Many of our members have signed this letter in support of rebuilding
the horticulture greenhouses. We have heard that the horticulture greenhouse is slated to be
demolished. We would like you to support adding greenhouses to the replacement for Waldron
Hall so that horticulture research and Extension services can continue.

As gardeners in cold North Dakota zones, we depend on NDSU’s horticulture research and
development to let us know what will be hardy in our area and creating plants hardy for our area.
The extension service answers so many questions about plants and give many educational talks
to our gardening clubs. I personally really appreciate all the information they provide and I
enjoy the real beauty on the Annuals and All-American Selections started in the horticulture
greenhouses and grown on the campus garden. We need to have greenhouses available for
horticulture research and Extension to continue.

We have heard there maybe legislative funding available through an initiative called Food
Security and Outdoor Space that could be used for providing operating funds for horticulture.
We support your pursuit of procuring that legislative funding for horticulture at NDSU. We
whole heartedly believe that laboratory and greenhouse space should be replaced for all current
horticulture researchers. North Dakota needs these horticulture programs preserved and for them
to prosper.

Respectfully, .
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Lisa Schmidt
Past President of CNDDS
And members of CNDDS



I support having greenhouses available for Horticulture at NDSU Fargo.
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